TOWN OF AVON I EAR 23 Pt 20 0
PLANNING BOARD

PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on April 6", 2017 at
7:30 P.M. for a potential Zoning by-Law change related to creating an Overlay District along 31-69
Memorial Drive, Avon, Mass. The Board will review potential changes to the Avon Zoning By-Law
Section 2-Definintions, Section 5-3 Table of Use Regulations — Principle Uses, as it relates to this
proposed Overlay District. The hearing will be held in the Avon Planning Board Office at the Avon

Town Hall, Buckley Center.
AVON PLANNING BOARD

Charles Comeau, Chairman

Publication Dates: 3-15-17 & 3-22-17



